
VIVEKANANDA MISSION HIGH SCHOOL 

MECHOGRAM :: PURBA MEDINIPUR 

 

                                                                        

                                                                  NOTICE                          DATE: - 08/06/2023 
 

Honorable guardians and dear affectionate students, 

         It is here by informed to all the students of our school that as per the notification of the 

Government of West Bengal summer vacation has been extended up to 14th  June 

(Wednesday), 2023.  

        School will reopen on 15th June (Thursday), 2023 as usual in the day time from 10:15 a.m. 

to 4 p.m.  

       1. Students are also instructed not to go out of their house during Sunshine. 

       2.  They are also instructed to prepare the c/w of April and May for the upcoming 

periodic test 2023. 

       3.  It is also informed that every Saturday though it is holiday but classes will be 

continued until  further notification. 

 Best wishes 

                            

 

                                                                            Dr. H. ROY 

                                                                         PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 


